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Attendance 

Attendance is always given the utmost priority at 

St. Paul’s.  The aim for every child and class is to 

have at least 96% attendance. 

Attendance for each class this week is: 

 

Reception  - 85% 
Year 1- 88.2% 
Year 2 - 94.3% 
Year 3 - 88.6% 
Year 4 - 97.9% 
Year 5 - 97.5% 
Year 6 - 91% 
 

Well done to Year 4, again! 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dates for your Diary 

Monday 10th October – Year 6 trip to the MOSI Museum 
Thursday 13th October – Year 3 trip to RHS Bridgewater 

Friday 14th October – Harvest celebration in St Paul’s Church 
Tuesday 18th October – Diwali Dance Workshop for Reception – Year 6. 

Tuesday 18th and Wednesday 19th October – Parents’ Evening 
Thursday 20th October – Harvest collection deadline 

Friday 21st October – finish for half term 

Parents’ Evening 

Parents’ Evenings will take place on Tuesday 18th 

October and Wednesday 19th October.  Please 

speak to the class teacher or message them on 

DOJO to book an appointment. 

PE Kits 

Please ensure that your child keeps their PE kit in 

school in a bag on their peg.  This should consist of a 

white tshirt, black shorts/joggers/leggings and black 

trainers or pumps.  Children who bring the incorrect 

PE kit will be provided with a school kit. 

New Logo 

As you will have seen, we now have a new school 

logo.  This means that we have new school uniform 

available to buy from the office.  Please ensure all 

children are in the correct school uniform of white 

polo shirt, blue jumper, grey trousers or skirts and 

black shoes or trainers. 

 

 

 

 

Harvest 

This year the school are collecting for Salford Food 

Bank.  Please bring all donations into school for 

Thursday 20th October.  There are posters on DOJO 

and Facebook that provide a list of items that they 

most need.  Many thanks in advance for your 

generosity, it is much appreciated. 

Harvest Festival 

The children will be going to St Paul’s Church on 

14th October at 9.30am to celebrate Harvest.  All 

parents/carers are welcome to join us there. 


